Timothy Weller

Changes made to these two rules, Chapter 173-423 WAC and Chapter 173-400 WAC will do
nothing but add more convoluted language to over-reach already restricting Washington State
Citizen's ability to travel for business or pleasure. We are paying some of the highest taxes in the
nation, with many struggling to sustain the lifestyle they have worked to build for their families and
businesses. I am OPPOSED to any new or altered legislation with regard to vehicle emissions,
especially any legislation that utilizes California laws or regulations as a basis or standard for
Washington State, that have clearly failed taxpaying Californians, and Washington taxpayers, as
well. These proposed changes are not sustainable, long term, being politically motivated, and are of
no benefit to Washington State citizens or residents. I urge a "NO" vote on these measures.



